
Get your ducks in a row.
Enroll in PEBB Optional  
LTD insurance soon.
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Enrollment is coming!

March 1, 2019 through March 31, 2019.

Don’t let this special, one-time open enrollment 
opportunity pass by without finding out how Optional 
Long-Term Disability (LTD) insurance can protect you 
and your family from an unexpected loss of income. LTD 
insurance pays a monthly benefit in the event of illness 
or injury, and premiums are conveniently deducted from 
your paycheck.

In March 2019, you can enroll in Optional LTD or reduce 
your waiting period without providing evidence of 
insurability (proof of good health).

Take time to learn more about your 
PEBB benefits.

If you have not enrolled in Optional LTD insurance in the 
past, or did not want to provide evidence of insurability, 
now is a great time to revisit this PEBB benefit.

To learn more about this one-time open enrollment 
opportunity for Optional LTD, visit www.hca.wa.gov/ltd.
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